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July Update.

Hi Everyone,
What a mixed month July was:)

Peter & I are so grateful we managed a quick trip to Adelaide, to see our daughter and her
family in mid July, and a wonderful bonus was catching up with my siblings and their extend-
ed families too. It was only a short visit sadly, but to be in their physical presence was a joy.

We are all still in the grip of the Covid 19 situation, and sadly for many that is looking
rather bleak at the moment, given the latest challenges in Victoria, and the outbreaks
happening in other states.

My heart goes to all those who have been directly affected by the virus, be that having con-
tracted it, or financially affected by the shut downs etc. Many families and loved ones are
caught up in the this. The uncertainty surrounding it all and with no end in sight, signals we
must all check in with those we know to see how they are, to lend support where we can as
the well being of our nation depends on us pulling together to work through this.

Please reach out for a chat if you need, or if you are stuck at home and need some quilting help, give me a call
or email and I will help where T can.

July Border Challenge

The weeks are going faster than I need at times:)

For my July challenge I took some embroidered blocks
that had been kindly donated and created a border
around a framed centre to create the first part of a
new quilt. I have another border I was working on but
it is only partly created so will have to share that one
later.

There are so many ideas I could have selected for this
border —I will have to come back to then another day.

I hope you are finding time to work with some of your
stash.

Quilt for Comfort

I have not finished much in this area for the past month or so, however I have started
plenty of new things, like my July Challenge piece above, and that will eventually be gifted.

Have fun with the Aug theme.
Jan P




